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TO : ALL MEMBERS

AIR NIUGINI NOTICE — RESTRICTIONS & REQUIREMENTS FOR DOMESTIC AIR TRAVEL

Attached for your information and update is a Notice from Air Niugini regarding Domestic Air
Travel in view of the two (2) month extension of the State of Emergency due to COVID-19.

For those who are Executive Club Members of Air Niugini, refer to attached Notice on the use of
the Port Moresby Paradise Lounge facility which will be re-opened on Wednesday 08t" April 2020.

The Federation will continue to update members on essential information as it becomes available.
Yours Sincerely,

JWV/

Florence Willie
Executive Director



PUBLIC NOTICE

RESTRICTIONS AND REQUIREMENTS
FOR DOMESTIC TRAVEL

To Our Valued Customers,

Air Niugini is working closely with the National Government
to understand the restrictions and requirements for domestic
travel before we can continue normal operations.

Until we verify the travel restrictions, the travelling public is
advised to hold off any travel and purchasing of tickets at this
time.

Further travel updates will be advised by Thursday, 9" April
2020.

During this period, customers are welcome to send travel
queries via email to wecare20@airniugini.com.pg.

We thank you for your patience and understanding during
these challenging times.

Corporate Communications Department
Monday 6" April, 2020



AIR NIUGINI PORT MORESBY
PARADISE LOUNGE

ATTENTION: To Our Valued Members

Air Niugini would like to inform you that, due to the COVID-19
and the Government’s directive for an extension of the State
of Emergency, all lounges will be closed except for the Port
Moresby Domestic Paradise Lounge which will be open on
Wednesday the 8" of April 2020.

Whilst the lounge will be available for our Executive Club
members and guests, there will be limited capacity in observ-

ing the social distancing guidelines.

Air Niugini would also like to thank you for your patience and
understanding during this time.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

Thank you
Management

Date: 06" April, 2020



